
A REPORT ON ALUMNI GUEST TALK HELD ON 19th February 2020 

 

Department of Mechanical Engineering hosted a Alumni Guest talk dated on 19th February 2020 in 

Falconry Seminar Hall, NHCE.  

Mr. Shivanagouda Patil, Technical Lead Engineer, HCL Technologies, Bangalore. Who has completed his 

Masters in Computer Integrated Manufacturing (2013 batch ) from New Horizon College of Engineering 

and now as an Alumni of NHCE Gave a guest talk on “TIPS FOR INTERVIEW” 

In the discussion, Mr. Patil gave us the difference between Resume and CV and shown few sample of the 

same. Discussed on the content to be there in the resume and their priorities, types of interview conducted, 

how to prepare for the interview, expected question that are supposed to be prepared, Do’s and Don’ts and 

many more. 

Totally, the session was very informative and interactive and as budding engineers, it was a very important 

topic to be known by all pre final year students as we are about to face campus placement. 

Furthermore, we would like to thank our beloved Dr. M S Ganesha Prasad, Dean, Professor & HoD – ME, 

for conducting such kind of event and we request the department to conduct many more such kind of 

informative guest talk / Lecture. 


